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April 23, 2012  

Via Courier 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  
 

 

Dear Madame: 

 Re: Grand Renewable Wind LP 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 
 Board File No.: EB-2012-0075 

We are counsel for Grand Renewable Wind LP (“GRW”) in the above noted proceeding.  GRW 
filed its proposal with the Board on February 24, 2012.  The proposal was provided to all parties 
in GRW’s Leave to Construct proceeding (EB-2011-0063, the “LTC”).  We understand that no 
party intervened or otherwise requested the Board to conduct a review. 

By letter dated April 19, 2012, the Board indicated that it will issue a notice of review of the 
proposal.  As you are aware, s. 82(1) of the OEB Act, 1998 provides that where the Board 
determines to hold a review, “it shall expeditiously proceed to review the proposal.”  An 
expeditious review is especially important here in that, construction of the transmission facility is 
scheduled to commence in September, 2012.   

In light of all of these factors (the time that has lapsed since filing the notice, the lack of 
intervenor participation, the statutory requirement for expedition, and the construction schedule), 
GRW respectfully requests the Board to identify as soon as reasonably possible the issues that 
it believes should be addressed in the review so that GRW may provide responses to those 
issues. 

All of which is respectfully submitted. 

Sincerely, 

signed in the original 
 

George Vegh  
 
GAV:mt 
 
 


